

UDT-SEAL MUSEUM ASSOCIATION, INC.



UDT/SEAL VISITOR:

AS MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN, I HAVE REVIEWED THE SIGN IN SHEETS. WE HOPE THAT WE CAN URGE YOU TO GIVE SOME THOUGHT ABOUT BECOMING A MEMBER OF YOUR MUSEUM. YOU MUST BE INTERESTED OR YOU NEVER WOULD HAVE VISITED US.

WE NEED NEW MEMBERS AS WE ARE PLANNING ANOTHER NEW BUILDING AND HOPE TO HAVE IT IN PLACE BEFORE THE SEAL MEMORIAL PARK IS READY TO BE PUT IN PLACE.

DID SOME ONE APPROACH YOU ABOUT BECOMING A MEMBER?
WERE YOU TOLD ABOUT THE ANNUAL MUSTER? THIS TAKES PLACE
DURING VETERANS DAY WEEKEND. THIS YEARS MUSTER WILL BE
HELD ON NOV.7-10 AT FT. PIERCE. COME MEET YOUR FRIENDS.
NO ONE IS A STRANGER AT THESE AFFAIRS.

THE SEALS WILL PUT ON A GREAT SHOW AS ALWAYS. THIS WILL TAKE PLACE ON SATURDAY NOV.10TH. MORE INFO WILL BE IN THE LATER FIRE IN THE HOLES. THIS PAPER COMES OUT FOUR TIMES A YEAR. ALL MEMBERS ARE ADMITTED TO THE MUSEUM AT NO CHARGE. WE ALSO HAVE FREE SODA AND BEER.

THERE USUALLY IS A FISH FRY AND BEER WHERE THERE IS A GREAT GET TOGETHER. THE FISH ARE FRESHLY CAUGHT AND THE BEER IS ALSO COLD.

WE ARE HAPPY THAT YOU DID VISIT THE MUSEUM AND HOPE YOU WILL BE BACK AS A MEMBER. WE NEED YOU.

THANK YOU.

JIM BARNES MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN

NAVAL COMBAT DEMOLITION UNITS

SCOUTS AND RAIDERS
3300 NORTH STATE ROAD A1A • FORT PIERCE, FLORIDA 34949 • 407-595-1570 • FAX 407-595-1576